
FINAL RESOLUTION 

 

 

Due to deficiencies with submissions of annual maintenance materials, and after repeated 

opportunities to correct errors and resolve issues to the Board’s satisfaction, the Board is 

withdrawing approval and directing RMA to assume annual maintenance for the High Amylose 

Corn product to ensure the interest of producers and tax payers are protected as required by law. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adopted by the Board of Directors on:             09/20/2019                                

 

 

 

        /signed/               

       Robin Anderson, Secretary 

       Federal Crop Insurance Corporation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved by: 

 

 

 

  /signed/       09/20/2019   

Robert Johansson         Date 

Chairman of the Board  

 

 


